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Ray Gabriel Leaves-

Training S upervisor Leaves Head Start

Field Training Supervisor Ray
Gabriel for the Kikiktigruk re-
gion is leaving Head Start after
three years with the program.

Originally ~ from Michigan,
Gabriel came to Alaska in 1968
as a VISTA volunteer and served
in Mt. Village and Kivalina for

two years.

From his station in Kotzebue,
Gabriel supervised Head Start
programs in Kivalina, Kotzebue,

Noatak, Point Hope and Selawik.

In his other activities for the
Head Start program  Gabriel
assisted in coordinating  con-

struction planning tor the five
new Head Start buildings which
arc in the final stages of comple-
tion in Emmonak, Noorvik, Noa-
tak, Nunapitchuk and Kwigilling-
ok.

Head Start is grateful to Ray
Gabriel for his contributions to
the progran: over the last three
years.



